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School Meals- A new chapter!   
Dear Families,  
I am pleased to let you know, that after half term, our school meals will be provided by Mellors catering. We have 
worked with our parent governors, Miss Zabeda and the trust to ensure that we have secured a company that 
aligns with our values as a school community and are exited at what Mellors can offer to our children. Mellors 
already cater to some local schools with similar communities and have a good a reputation amongst them. In the 
first week back, Mellors will be working with our community to create a menu that we are all happy with. All meat 
will continue to be halal. They will be holding coffee morning on Wednesday 21st February so that they can ask 
parent/carers for favourite meal ideas and listen to your opinions about what you would like going forward. If you 
are unable to attend there will still be an opportunity to give your views.  We will give your more information in 
the coming weeks. In the meantime, please do let us know if you have any questions. 
Mrs Kurcewicz, Headteacher 
 

 

Dates for Your Diary 

 
 

Next Week’s Menu – Spring 2 Week 1  

 

 

 

Monday 12th – Friday 16th February: HALF 
TERM Children off school 

Monday 19th February: Children back to school  

Tuesday 27th February: Y1 Geography trip to 
Sheffield City Centre 

Thursday 7th March: World Book Day 

Friday 8th March: Mothers’ Day Breakfast 

Thursday 21st March: Y4 Fabulous Finish 

Monday 25th March: Y2 Fabulous Finish 

Tuesday 26th March: Y6 Fabulous Finish 

Thursday 28th March: End of Term 

Friday 29th March: Easter Bank Holiday- school 
closed 

Monday 15th April: Summer Term Starts- 
children back to school 

 

 

 

 

      

                           

 

 

 

 

Postponed parent/carer evening: We apologise that we had to postpone Thursday’s 
parent/carer consultation evening because of the snow. We are looking to rearrange it for 
another Thursday next half term. We will let you know the date in the first week back. 



 

 

 

 

A Spotlight on… Children’s Mental Health Week ! 

In this section, we celebrate a particular event, achievement or area of the curriculum each week.  

This week, we have been celebrating Children’s Mental Health Week. The theme for 2024 is ‘My Voice 
Matters’. My Voice Matters is about empowering children and young people by providing them with the tools 
they need to express themselves. As parents and carers, you play an important role in your child’s mental 
health. Below are some links to websites that provide a wealth of resources to help you support your 
children to develop healthy minds. Click on the images to take you to the website.  

 

 

  

 

Let’s Celebrate! 

 

 
 

Gold Award Winners! 

Tis 

 

  
Headteacher’s Award! 

mkmkmk 

Good dgshfdjgkfhdk 

F2 Sheaf  Makhsud, Peter, Adam N, Druvith, 
Siraj, Omaiama, Mohamed, Jayden and Razan   

F2 Rivelin  Yehia, Jannat Tahani and Sultan  

Y1 Robins:  Jibina and Tameka   

Y1 Doves: Abdullah and Aaliyah 

Y2 Maples   Salma and Hanan  

Y2 Evergreens: Mohammed and Laveen  

Y3 Bluebells: Rowan and Kowsar    

Y3 Sunflowers: Munira K and Imaan  

Y4 Ladybower: Suheb, Nabilah and Iqra  

Y4 Dam Flask: Laaibah and Mohammed  

Y5 Eagles: Nza and Aqsaa  

Y5 Owls: Malak, Habiba and Kalani   

Y6 Investigators/Explorers: Will be announced 
next term as they were on a trip.  

Y6 Explorers:  

 

 

 Bilal, Razan and Syda Y3 Bluebells: Thank you for 

showing me your science experiment where you used 

torches to find out about light. I can tell you have been 

trying hard with your presentation too! 

 

 
Attendance 

‘Attend Today, Achieve Tomorrow’ 

Week Beginning: 5th February 2024  

 Whole School Attendance:89.9%  

 F2 Top Attenders: Rivelin 91.85%  

KS1 Top Attenders:  Evergreen 92.74%  

KS2 Top Attenders: Explorers 96.83% 

 

 

Website: 

 

Contact: 

 

Email: 

www.pyebank.sheffield.sch.uk  0114 2760472 parents@pbp.dsat.education  

 

 

http://www.pyebank.sheffield.sch.uk/
mailto:parents@pbp.dsat.education
https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/families/
https://www.annafreud.org/resources/schools-and-colleges/advice-for-parents-and-carers-talking-mental-health-with-children-at-primary-school/
https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/teach/childrens-mental-health-week/zk37bdm#:~:text=When%20is%20Children's%20Mental%20Health,2024%20is%20My%20Voice%20Matters.

